Zeke Heroes At Heart English Edition
Eventually, you will completely discover a additional experience and completion
by spending more cash. nevertheless when? accomplish you acknowledge that you
require to get those every needs as soon as having significantly cash? Why dont
you attempt to acquire something basic in the beginning? Thats something that
will guide you to understand even more in relation to the globe, experience,
some places, behind history, amusement, and a lot more?
It is your extremely own period to act out reviewing habit. in the course of
guides you could enjoy now is zeke heroes at heart english edition below.

Mistaken Hero Ella Miles She’s a mafia princess running from her past. Until
she mistakes me for her hero. I’m no hero. And I’m definitely not hers. I’ve
put my dark past behind me. I already found my happily ever after. One she
decided to ruin. Now I want revenge. Let the retribution games begin. This is
book 1 in a new dark romance series. Ends on a cliffhanger. Series Order:
Mistaken Hero Forbidden Princess Tempted Hero Fatal Princess Tortured Hero
Dangerous Princess What Readers Are Saying... "*Fans face* Is it hot in here or
is it just Beckett?" "Mmmmm Beckett. I think we have only scratched the surface
of his alphaness and I can't wait for more!" "Hot & intriguing!!!" Topics: dark
romance, romantic suspense, romantic suspense series, dark romance series,
romance, romance series, contemporary, contemporary romance, hot romance,
steamy romance, second chance, new adult, mafia romance, billionaire romance,
bestselling series, romance novel, Ella Miles book, survival romance, alpha,
series starter, strong heroine, first in series, USA Today Bestselling Author,
action romance, action and adventure, suspense, mystery, hot new romance,
seduction, seduction romance, sexy. Similar Authors: Charlotte Byrd, Penelope
Sky, Victoria Quinn, Roxy Sloane, Meghan March, Helen Hardt, Skye Warren, Lexy
Timms
Count On Me Maryann Jordan 2022-01-20 Scott Redding was determined to live his
life and not be defined as an amputee. Meeting Beau Weston was to help the
older man settle his affairs… not change Scott’s life. Farmer Lizzie Weston was
as independent as she was hardworking. Accepting help from Scott would never
work… afterall, what could he know about farming? As Scott and Lizzie worked to
save Weston farm, animosity grew into understanding… and then to love. But
someone is out to force Lizzie to sell, and it’s up to Scott to save the farm…
and her. Baytown Boys… Military duty called them away to war zones, but after
tours overseas, the group of friends found their way back home as men, seeking
the peaceful little seaside town. Now, the band of brothers, together once
more, work to provide a place for less fortunate veterans to call home.
Home Port Maryann Jordan 2022-08-02 Chris Andrews needs to go home. A new job
awaits. A new opportunity. A new chance to build better memories. The last time
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he was there, he buried his father. The time before that, they had argued over
his joining the Navy. Now, he needs to go home to start anew. But getting there
turns out to be an adventure once the stoic Chris meets free-spirit Stella for
a cross-country adventure. She opens his eyes to the beauty she sees in the
world around her. But when she stumbles upon a secret someone wants to keep and
her life is in danger, Chris is the man with the skills to keep her safe. And
his new security co-workers jump in to help them both. Getting to California
was his goal, but now finding a new home port with Stella will be his reward.
Picking Up the Pieces Maryann Jordan 2021-04-01 Lance Greene. Former military.
Current artist. Recluse. Moving to Baytown was a chance to get away and forget
the friends he lost on his last mission and the nightmares that followed.
Staying away from people worked, until he met her. Jade Lyons. Elementary
teacher. Sea glass collector. Eternal optimist. She embraced all that Baytown
had to offer, especially her early morning walks on the beach to find sea
glass. Until she met him… the overbearing, rude man with secrets. But sea glass
works magic and when she discovers a body washed up on the shore, Lance vows to
protect the woman who had wormed her way into his heart. Can picking up the
pieces bring two souls together? Baytown Boys… Military duty called them away
to war zones, but after tours overseas, the group of friends found their way
back home as men, seeking the peaceful little seaside town. Now, the band of
brothers, together once more, work to provide a place for less fortunate
veterans to call home.
Rafe Maryann Jordan 2018-04-10
Walker Maryann Jordan 2019-06-25 Lighthouse Security Investigations The
Lighthouse SI Keepers were men and women from the SEALs, Rangers, Special
Forces, Deltas, and AF Special Ops. All having been trained in CIA Special Ops,
the Keepers were the best of the best and ready to take on any mission. Julie
Baxter, chaperone to three teenage girls to the Mayan ruins in Mexico was
having the vacation of a lifetime. Everything was perfect until an earthquake
shattered their world. Now, stuck with no way to get out, they needed a
rescuer. Good thing one of the girl’s father was a Senator who knew just who to
call. James Walker, a former SEAL & CIA Special Ops and now a Keeper for
Lighthouse Security, was known for quick analysis of missions gone awry. He and
another Keeper flew to Mexico for the simple pick-up of the four stranded
women. One thing after another goes wrong and he finds himself hiding in a
Mayan temple with the beautiful Julie after his fellow Keeper is able to get
the teens home safely. On the run, they discover love among the ruins in the
tropical paradise but when danger follows her back to the States, can he keep
her safe once again? And, will they have a chance at a happily ever after?
Leo Maryann Jordan 2022-09-04 He had no complaints… Great job, great boss,
great co-workers. And a best friend he’d known for years. Okay, almost no
complaints… The women he dated paled in comparison to his best friend. She had
a lot of complaints… A job she hated, a tyrant for a boss, working with people
that got on her last nerve. And no time for love. Plus the guys she dated
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couldn’t come close to her best friend. Okay, one thing was good… The greatest
best friend a girl could ask for. When Leo assists Natalie on a job, they find
themselves in a race for their lives. They also find that sometimes the
greatest romances start with friendship. Lighthouse Security Investigations The
security and investigation company is filled with handpicked men and women from
the SEALs, Rangers, Special Forces, Deltas, and Air Force Special Ops. All
trained in CIA Special Operations, the Keepers were the best of the best and
ready to take on any mission.
Drew Maryann Jordan 2019-10-29 Lighthouse Security Investigations The
Lighthouse SI Keepers were men and women from the SEALs, Rangers, Special
Forces, Deltas, and AF Special Ops. All having been trained in CIA Special Ops,
the Keepers were the best of the best and ready to take on any mission.
Drew…southern boy, former Air Force and CIA Special Ops. Now, he works for
Lighthouse Security Investigations as a Keeper. And has his eye on Babs. Babs
Mabrey, also a former CIA Special Ops and the woman who manages the Lighthouse
office. When Babs is injured in the line of duty, the LSI boss sends her on a
vacation. Fun in the sun on a Caribbean cruise. But when the cruise from hell
is more than she can take, she decides to enjoy the islands on her own. A run
in with modern-day pirates puts Babs in danger and on the run. Drew jumps at
the chance to fly to the Caribbean to aid Babs, only to get stranded when a
storm hits the island. Finally giving into their mutual attraction, secrets are
revealed and love blooms. But pirates and corrupt police have them running for
their lives. Staying one step ahead, they fight back until the other Keepers
can come to the rescue. Language and scenes similar to what you would find in
an R-rated movie. For adults only.
JJ's Journey Tracy Calhoun 2017-10-03 Tracy Calhoun, a longtime nurse, shares
her heart-melting memoir of working alongside JJ, the Therapy Dog, the
brightest and most intuitive dog Tracy has ever trained. When not mooching dog
treats, JJ is dedicated to helping humans cope with tragedy and loss through
love and hugs. Tracy Calhoun, a nurse on staff at Samaritan Evergreen Hospice
House in Oregon, paused at the bedside of an elderly patient in a coma. The
woman had no family or friends, but the hospice team had learned she liked
dogs, so Tracy put her Golden Retriever, JJ, a staff “therapist,” on the
woman’s bed. JJ snuggled up, nuzzled a motionless hand, and then settled in,
letting her body warmth cuddle and comfort the patient in her final hours. The
woman, who had been unresponsive for days, then performed her final,
intentional act. She stroked JJ’s head. Tracy recorded the intimate moment on
her phone, then uploaded it to Facebook where she was keeping a modest account
for friends, family, and community members who knew her and JJ. In August 2015,
that video went viral, and was rapidly seen by tens of millions of viewers
worldwide. To Tracy, it was a turning point in her mission to explain to a
wider audience the joy that therapy dogs provide, and to do it with humor and
canine chaos, as only a dog obsessed with bacon, puppies, and swimming can.
Along the way, Tracy’s own story has grown and changed through her love of
animals, and she’s found, in difficult times, she has needed the same comfort
her pups offer to patients—for herself. “These stories of an unforgettable and
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deeply intuitive Golden Retriever named JJ, as told by her fabulous handler
Tracy, are shared with humor and heart. Many wonderful moments happen when
working with therapy dogs and reading about JJ’s magic is an extraordinarily
moving experience.” — Donna Frindt, Executive Director, Project Canine “An
emotionally satisfying and entertaining collection of tales not only between a
dog and her human, but between this remarkable soul in a Golden Retriever suit
and dozens of people in crisis—from hospice care to school shootings.” —Janet
Velanovsky , Owner, Kaizen Pet Training & Behavior “An inspiring memoir, JJ’s
Journey illustrates the medical and spiritual benefits of the human-animal bond
through JJ’s unwavering patience, love, and support for the hospice patients
and their grieving families. JJ’s Journey brings to light that in our greatest
time of need, every person can feel they are loved, honored, and mean something
in this world thanks to the unconditional love that comes so naturally from a
therapy dog’s heart.” —Colby Webb, Founder, Sav-a-Bull Rescue and author of
Forty One Pit Bulls
Sunset Kiss Maryann Jordan 2022-07-01 An unexpected kiss at sunset can change
your life. Luke overcame his background, thanks to the military. Now, a medic
at the county jail on the Eastern Shore of Virginia, he had a job, small
apartment, and friends. Not bad for a loner like him. Allie was sunshine,
laughter, and fun. A teacher with a glow about her that made him wish to be
worthy of a woman like her. A phone call changed his life. Now guardian to his
niece and nephew, he needed stability to prove he was the best person for them.
He needed Allie… but was she willing to step in or run from his chaotic new
life. And when danger and temptation threatened his new life, what would he do
to protect them? And would he be able to live with the choices he had to make?
Baytown Boys… Military duty called them away to war zones, but after tours
overseas, the group of friends found their way back home as men, seeking the
peaceful little seaside town. Now, the band of brothers, together once more,
work to provide a place for less fortunate veterans to call home.
Waiting For Sunrise Maryann Jordan 2021-04-01 When the sun rises, possibilities
begin. At least that’s what Belle Gunn’s grandmother taught her. Growing up on
the wrong side of the tracks, she learned early to hold onto possibilities.
Working as a nurse in a nursing home offered little in the way of dating
material, until she runs into the new handyman. Handsome, quiet Hunter Simmons.
But secrets abound, threatening to pull them apart. Belle must deal with her
past, and Hunter must look to the future. Baytown Boys… Military duty called
them away to war zones, but after tours overseas, the group of friends found
their way back home as men, seeking the peaceful little seaside town. Now, the
band of brothers, together once more, work to provide a place for less
fortunate veterans to call home.
Guarding Your Heart Maryann Jordan 2022-01-20 Love is a risk… and might not be
worth the heartache. Sophie Bayles ran from Baytown and the boy she loved when
her brother’s death devasted her world. Callan Ward was back in Baytown,
stationed to the Coast Guard unit, but there was only one thing missing…Sophie.
Sophie jumps at the chance to return to Baytown for a temporary job, but
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discovered that in trying to guard her heart, she had only cut herself off from
true love. As she and Callan grow closer, discovering their feelings had not
changed, she stumbles into suspicious activity near her work. Promising to
guard her heart, Callan and his friends work to make sure Sophie is safe before
someone decides to quiet her permanently. Baytown Boys… Military duty called
them away to war zones, but after tours overseas, the group of friends found
their way back home as men, seeking the peaceful little seaside town. Now, the
band of brothers, together once more, work to provide a place for less
fortunate veterans to call home.
Running with Sherman Christopher McDougall 2020-07-28 From the bestselling
author of Born to Run, a heartwarming story about training a rescue donkey to
run one of the most challenging races in America, and, in the process,
discovering the life-changing power of the human-animal connection. "A delight,
full of heart and hijinks and humor." —John Grogan, author of Marley & Me: Life
and Love with the World's Worst Dog When Christopher McDougall decided to adopt
a donkey in dire straits, he had no idea what he was getting himself into. But
with the help of his neighbors, Chris came up with a crazy idea. Burro racing,
a unique type of competition in which humans and donkeys run side by side over
mountains and through streams, would be exactly the challenge Sherman and Chris
needed. In the course of Sherman’s training, Chris would enlist Amish running
clubs, high-spirited goats, the service animal community, and two Sarah
Palin–loving long-distance female truckers. Sherman’s heartwarming story of
overcoming all odds to run one of the most unbelievable races in America shows
the healing power of movement and the strength of the human-animal connection.
Look for Christopher McDougall's new book, Born to Run 2, coming in December!
Recipe for Danger Janie Crouch 2019-11-28 DO YOU LIKE YOUR ROMANCE WITH A SIDE
OF DANGER? Then check out these 12 riveting books from bestselling authors!
This limited-time holiday boxed set is a MUST click if you love military
romantic suspense with sexy alpha heroes. Plus, includes a recipe from each
author! "★★★★★Might go down as one of the most unique romance novels I've ever
read. " ~ Romantically Inclined Reviews on NEVER LET GO "a truly unique
storyline! ...you won’t be able to put down until the end, and then you’ll want
to cry because it’s not longer! ★★★★★" ~ Susan1 Reviews on MONTANA GUARDIAN
"Between the way this book tugged at my heart, and the way it made my pulse
pound with anticipation - it's a wonder I'm not walking away from this
fantastic read with actual bruises! ★★★★★" ~ Bookgasms Book Blog on CYCLONE
Authors' Note: RECIPE FOR DANGER is a limited time boxed set for the holiday
season. It is a gift to our readers and a way to introduce you to new series to
love! TWELVE BOOKS INCLUDE: HOT & Bothered by Lynn Raye Harris Déjà Vu by
Cristin Harber Never Let Go by Cynthia Eden Miami, Mistletoe & Murderby Katie
Reus Cyclone by Janie Crouch Hot Billionaire for Hire by Cat Johnson Fractured
Honor by Kaylea Cross Serial Love by Maryann Jordan Soldier’s Duty by Elle
James Montana Guardian by Kris Michaels Breaking His Code by Patricia D. Eddy
Declan by Caitlyn O’Leary Plus, a recipe from each author!
Young Rainbow Heroes Al Domingo 2010-03-16 There is no available information at
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this time.
Heroes Vincent DAngelo 2002-02 This book is about heroes. They are regular
people like you and me who reacted with extraordinary courage in the face of
great danger. They never planned to be heroes, but to have done otherwise would
have been unthinkable to them. The first story is about a rough and tumble
disaster relief worker who defies the bureaucracy and eludes death to help
people who can't help themselves. The second story, narrated by an expatriate
eco-tourism guide, takes place in Honduras following the devastation wrought by
Hurricane Mitch. He tells the story of a man who lost everything but his life
and who risks that time and again to save a village isolated by the storm's
destruction. The last story is about a professional football player who got
into trouble with prescription drugs and lost everything. Then he found it
again thanks to a motor home dealership owner who takes in strays, perhaps to
assuage his guilt about the life he once led. While his original intention was
to get the girl, the ex-jock's reaction to the danger he faced sprang from a
much deeper sense of right and wrong.
Just One More Chance Maryann Jordan 2017-03-28 Grant Wilder came back from the
war a changed man, walking away from his hometown and the girl he left behind.
Jillian Evans worked for years to hide her broken heart, especially when Grant
moved back home to become one of Baytown’s police officers. Focusing on her own
career, she expanded her coffee shop into a local art galleria. Grant and the
Baytown police fight against drugs running through the small, coastal town, but
when Jillian is threatened, Grant has to fight his wartime demons to save her…
and finally declare his love. Baytown Boys… Military duty called them away to
war zones, but after tours overseas, the group of friends found their way back
home as men, seeking the peaceful little seaside town. Now, the band of
brothers, together once more, work to provide a place for less fortunate
veterans to call home.
Sweet Rose Maryann Jordan 2022-01-20 Sleeping with the competition? Maybe not
Rose’s best move. Rose Parker wanted to open an ice-cream parlor in Baytown,
but life kept handing her one setback after another. As for her annoyingly
handsome neighbor Jason? He always seemed to get everything he wanted. Jason
Boswell didn't mean to start off on the wrong foot with the beautiful Rose, but
something about her always throws him off kilter. When Rose finally manages to
get the space for her Sweet Rose Ice Cream Shop and upstairs apartment… right
across the street from Jason’s shops... she makes a discovery: letters from a
former resident and a skeleton in the cellar. Thrown into a mystery from years
ago, Rose has to call on her neighbor for help. While Jason's determined to
keep Rose safe and uncover the truth, it appears that someone in town wants to
keep secrets buried... Baytown Boys… Military duty called them away to war
zones, but after tours overseas, the group of friends found their way back home
as men, seeking the peaceful little seaside town. Now, the band of brothers,
together once more, work to provide a place for less fortunate veterans to call
home.
zeke-heroes-at-heart-english-edition

6/13

Downloaded from avenza-dev.avenza.com
on December 4, 2022 by guest

Jaxon Maryann Jordan 2018-10-23 The true measure of a man is not in the
mistakes he makes¿but in how he handles those mistakes.A rescuer at heart,
paramedic Jaxon Chapman enjoyed kicking back when off the job and that included
the ladies. But, as his friends began to find meaningful relationships, he
wondered if his world was missing something. An Olympic hopeful, Morgan
McAlister, had control of her water destiny and that included standing on the
platform at the next Olympics. Meeting the charismatic Jaxon had her wondering
if there was room for him in her life. But one moment in time, changed her
world forever. Finding her place in a new world, Morgan is ready to move
forward with Jaxon, but a secret he has kept may tear them apart.From the
shattering of broken dreams, can two people from opposite worlds find
happiness?
Clues of the Heart Maryann Jordan 2017-06-30 Katelyn MacFarlane had loved…and
lost. Now, six years later, she feels that life is passing her by. Gareth
Harrison, the town’s private investigator, has had his eye on the beautiful
bartender since he moved to town, but it’s hard to compete with a broken heart.
A good place to start… offering her a job. When a body is discovered on the
local golf course, the missing persons case they’ve been working on suddenly
takes a new turn. Racing to find clues to the killer, they also discover clues
to their hearts. Baytown Boys… Military duty called them away to war zones, but
after tours overseas, the group of friends found their way back home as men,
seeking the peaceful little seaside town. Now, the band of brothers, together
once more, work to provide a place for less fortunate veterans to call home.
Hear My Heart Maryann Jordan 2021-04-01 He was ready to give up the party life.
After years of no commitments with the vacationing women who visited his
family’s pub, Aiden MacFarlane yearned for more out of life. But for single
mom, Lia Smith, the last thing she was interested in was the town’s Peter Pan.
First impressions were not favorable… for either of them, but eventually see
what lies beneath the surface. Her job is to find out who might be stealing
money from the town and knows her investigation will ruffle feathers. As Aiden
falls for Lia and her adorable daughter, he takes on the role of protector when
she is threatened. Will Aiden be able to save them before someone takes away
his chance to truly live life to the fullest? Baytown Boys… Military duty
called them away to war zones, but after tours overseas, the group of friends
found their way back home as men, seeking the peaceful little seaside town.
Now, the band of brothers, together once more, work to provide a place for less
fortunate veterans to call home.
Doubletalk Teralyn Mitchell 2021-09-13 Basketball has always been his one love,
until now . . . Zeke Armstrong never imagined he’d be back in Vermont, but here
he is, living in Colebury and trying to rehab an injury that could mean an
early retirement from pro basketball. Running into his former classmate,
Mallory Barrett, shouldn’t be a distraction. It shouldn’t mean anything, so why
is he accidentally on purpose showing up at the coffee shop where the beautiful
writer spends her time? Mallory Barrett has met a guy. Well, she hasn’t met him
yet, except for on the dating app she almost refused to download. “Coby” sparks
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her interest and gets her jokes--and gives the romance-novel heroes she loves
so much a full-court run for their money. When their first date doesn’t work
out, she decides to give him another shot . . . just as a man she despises
reenters her life. While her interest in the mystery man on the app grows, she
clashes constantly with Zeke in real life. She can’t forgive him for
humiliating her in high school, yet she can’t deny she’s drawn to him now.
She’s somehow gone from confirmed bachelorette to the tie-breaker between two
men. Meanwhile Zeke has a secret--one that will cost him the game if Mallory
finds out . . . *** Doubletalk is a stand-alone novel in the Busy Bean series
of Sarina Bowen's World of True North! Stop in for coffee and romance. Java
isn't the only thing brewing around here... *** For fans of: Sarina Bowen, True
North, Emily Henry, Marie Force, Piper Rayne, Kendall Ryan, Amanda Siegrist,
Devney Perry, Carrie Ann Ryan, Rebecca Yarros, Chelle Bliss, Sarah Mayberry,
L.B. Dunbar, J.H. Croix, Rebecca Norrine, Lisa Hughey, Erin Wright, BJ Daniels,
Kate Pearce, Cora Seton, Vivian Arend, JH Croix, Jennifer Ryan, Diana Palmer,
Elle James, Corinne Michaels, Kelly Hunter, Amy Andrews, Lori Wild, Sinclair
Jayne, Jeannie Watt, Kristen Callihan, Jane Porter. Search terms: Busy Bean,
True North World, World of True North, forbidden romance, contemporary romance,
Vermont romance, Sarina Bowen's World of True North, coffee shop romance.
Heroes of Princeton Christopher Bell 2010-08-16 Packed with both comedy and
tragedy, Heroes of Princeton follows the lives and adventures of seven men
recruited into King George’s army as revolution unfolds in the Americas. As the
Crown attempts to suppress rebellion in the colonies, the seven find themselves
not only fighting their enemy but fighting themselves If you like your history
personal, you’ll love this.
Sea Glass Hearts Maryann Jordan 2021-09-09 A dark and stormy night… As a
hurricane bore down on the Eastern Shore, Sheriff Liam Sullivan patrolled the
roads, glad to see everyone was staying inside. Everyone except the owner of
the car towing a trailer, now sitting on the side of the road, lights flashing.
And then he met her. A woman in need. A woman to rescue. A woman to protect. A
woman to love. Now to convince her of that. Scenes and language similar to an
R-rated movie. 18+ readers only. Baytown Boys… Military duty called them away
to war zones, but after tours overseas, the group of friends found their way
back home as men, seeking the peaceful little seaside town. Now, the band of
brothers, together once more, work to provide a place for less fortunate
veterans to call home.
Baytown Boys Collection 2 Maryann Jordan 2021-11-04 Baytown Boys Military duty
called them away to war zones, but after tours overseas, the group of friends
found their way back home as men, seeking the peaceful little seaside town.
Now, the band of brothers, together once more, work to provide a place for less
fortunate veterans to call home. Finding Peace (book 4): For bar owner, Brogan
MacFarlane, hard work and nightly beach runs help drown the war memories he
would rather forget. But there was one thing in town that provided a
distraction… the pretty cop with the haunted eyes. Ginny Spencer carried her
own battle scars deep inside and kept people at arm's length. If only the surly
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bartender with the Irish blue eyes did not make her long for more. When a
peeping tom in town escalate to assault, Ginny is determined to find the
culprit, but it opens wounds she'd rather forget. Brogan, seeing her pain,
steps in and allows her to soothe his nightmares as well. When two scarred
souls come together, their love gives them the peace they've been seeking.
Picking Up the Pieces (book 5) Lance Greene. Former military. Current artist.
Recluse. Moving to Baytown was a chance to get away and forget the friends he
lost on his last mission and the nightmares that followed. Staying away from
people worked, until he met her. Jade Lyons. Elementary teacher. Sea glass
collector. Eternal optimist. She embraced all that Baytown had to offer,
especially her early morning walks on the beach to find sea glass. Until she
met him… the overbearing, rude man with secrets. But sea glass works magic and
when she discovers a body washed up on the shore, Lance vows to protect the
woman who had wormed her way into his heart. Can picking up the pieces bring
two souls together? Baytown Boys… Military duty called them away to war zones,
but after tours overseas, the group of friends found their way back home as
men, seeking the peaceful little seaside town. Now, the band of brothers,
together once more, work to provide a place for less fortunate veterans to call
home. Sunset Flames (book 6): Her father was a hoarder… and now he's gone, and
Madelyn Stover returned reluctantly to Baytown to bury her estranged father and
clean out his house. Finding journals he had written left her wondering what
secrets her parent's marriage had held. A serial arsonist has the Eastern Shore
gripped in fear. For Fire Chief, Zac Hamilton, he just wants to protect those
he loves. A fire on her property led Zac to the beautiful newcomer and as they
grew closer, discovered they had more in common than either realized. When the
arsonist strikes too close to home again, can Zac keep his promise to keep her
safe?
Our Time Maryann Jordan 2022-01-20 Colt Hudson, Sheriff of North Heron County,
has little time for anything other than his job…and keeping an eye on the
pretty waitress at The Diner. Single mom, Carrie Beaumont has little time for
anything other than her job, her son, taking care of her elderly neighbor…and
harboring secret fantasies about the handsome Sheriff. When a fire in her
neighbor's home forces them out, Colt comes to the rescue. After all, his big
empty house is in dire need of a ready-made family. As they give in to the
attraction and their friendship turns to love, a string of thefts leads to a
investigation that her son stumbles into. Keeping his newly found family
together, and safe, is just what Colt lives for. Protecting her son and the man
of her dreams is what Carrie fights for. Baytown Boys… Military duty called
them away to war zones, but after tours overseas, the group of friends found
their way back home as men, seeking the peaceful little seaside town. Now, the
band of brothers, together once more, work to provide a place for less
fortunate veterans to call home.
A Hero's Chance Maryann Jordan 2022-04-19 Ryan Coates does it all. Single dad
with an ex who needs a reminder to spend time with their kids. Chief of the
Baytown Station of the Virginia Marine Police. Sergeant at Arms for the local
American Legion. Son. Brother. Coach. Friend. What he’s not doing is looking
zeke-heroes-at-heart-english-edition

9/13

Downloaded from avenza-dev.avenza.com
on December 4, 2022 by guest

for a woman to add to his already busy life. Then he met her. Again. She’s the
new doctor in town. And she remembers Ryan. Two years younger than him, she
used to write his name encircled with a heart in her high school notebooks. A
lot of years have passed, and she’s not the same girl with the shy crush. What
she’s not doing is looking for a man to add to her already busy life. But when
their jobs cross paths, they discover that working together might give them a
chance at love after all. A Baytown Boys sub-series. Keeping the waterways of
the Eastern Shore of Virginia safe, follow along as they find love. Small town
romantic suspense.
Home to Stay Maryann Jordan 2021-08-12 Home is no longer the place he left… but
it’s all he’s got. John Roster is flying to his childhood home in Maine after a
medical discharge from the Army. No one will be there to welcome him home other
than his cranky grandfather… a personality trait the two men share. No job. No
friends. And with a storm canceling all flights at the moment, no plane to
catch. Killing time at the USO in the airport, he bonded with a few fellow
servicemen also waiting out the storm, as well as the irrepressible hostess who
offered a suggestion… find a purpose by thanking someone who’d helped while he
was stationed overseas. Lucy Carrington’s special project for her history class
has come to an end. The letters they had written to a fellow-Maine soldier had
stopped now that he was leaving the military. Staring at the picture of the
handsome soldier with the haunted eyes, she wished they could meet in person.
One day, in the middle of their lesson, he appeared. He’s much more gorgeous in
person… and just as haunted. John expected a matronly teacher to greet him, not
the bright-eyed, friendly-smile, knock-out that made up the whole package of
Lucy. Sparks fly, but he’s got a long way to go to have more to offer than a
beat-up former soldier, so he’ll settle for friendship. A new job offer with a
prestigious security firm might lead him to the future he wants. A threat
against her thrusts him into the role of protector. Keeping her safe is his
mission… earning her love is his goal. And a soldier never quits.
Blake Maryann Jordan 2020-02-29 Blake…former Delta and adventure lover was
stuck on a boring, bodyguard mission for an academic at a conference in French
Guiana. The only thing holding his attention was the beautiful interpreter he
noticed in the balcony and at the hotel. Sara…an American interpreter assigned
to the economic conference, found the handsome bodyguard to be much more
interesting than the topic she was interpreting. They shared a night of passion
and were prepared to say goodbye…until Blake watched her kidnapped from a shop
the next morning. With the aid of the French Guiana Police and the other
Keepers from Lighthouse Security, Blake's routine mission became anything but
boring and the Amazon rainforest was no hiding place for the men who dared to
take Sara. As they made their escape up the Lawa River, Blake found that Sara
was much more than just a rescue mission. But would their love survive the
return to their lives back in America? When she is threatened again, Blake vows
to keep her safe at all costs. Scenes and language similar to what you would
find in an R-rated movie. 18+ readers
To Love Someone Maryann Jordan 2022-01-20 Not everyone has a hero’s welcome
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home. Joseph landed in Baytown when he left the military and had nowhere else
to go. Used to being a loner, he discovered the small coastal town offered
friendship… but love? That wasn’t even on his radar. Until meeting her. The
infuriatingly, independent veterinarian. Known to all as Sam, to him she would
always be Samantha. When danger lurks for her, Joseph privately vows to protect
her. But who will protect his heart when all he wants is to love someone?
Baytown Boys… Military duty called them away to war zones, but after tours
overseas, the group of friends found their way back home as men, seeking the
peaceful little seaside town. Now, the band of brothers, together once more,
work to provide a place for less fortunate veterans to call home.
Cas Maryann Jordan 2020-04-14
Knox Maryann Jordan 2022-05-25 A cruise brought his brother and sister-in-law
together, but can lightning strike twice? Nah… Not when Knox is assigned to the
security for a senior citizen cruise. Sigh… well, not all the Keepers can fall
in love on a mission. Until he met the seniors’ activity director. Planning
activities for seniors on a cruise would be easy, right? Nah… Libby discovered
crew members kept hitting on her, a medical emergency had her stuck on shore,
and the only man to catch her attention sailed away. And when Libby’s shore
leave put her in the path of organized crime, Knox rushed to get back to the
woman he’d fallen for. But would he get to her in time?
Finding Peace Maryann Jordan 2021-04-01 For bar owner, Brogan MacFarlane, hard
work and nightly beach runs help drown the war memories he would rather forget.
But there was one thing in town that provided a distraction… the pretty cop
with the haunted eyes. Ginny Spencer carried her own battle scars deep inside
and kept people at arm’s length. If only the surly bartender with the Irish
blue eyes did not make her long for more. When a peeping tom in town escalate
to assault, Ginny is determined to find the culprit, but it opens wounds she’d
rather forget. Brogan, seeing her pain, steps in and allows her to soothe his
nightmares as well. When two scarred souls come together, their love gives them
the peace they’ve been seeking. Baytown Boys… Military duty called them away to
war zones, but after tours overseas, the group of friends found their way back
home as men, seeking the peaceful little seaside town. Now, the band of
brothers, together once more, work to provide a place for less fortunate
veterans to call home.
Zeke Maryann Jordan 2019-12-03
Levi Maryann Jordan 2020-10-08 Packed up, loaded up, and ready to move. Heading
from Wyoming to Maine to take on his new position with Lighthouse Security
Investigations, Levi was hauling his possessions on a leisurely trip across the
country, enjoying the sights he rarely had the time to see in his former career
with the FBI. Time to get off the highway and take the backroads. Stopping to
help a stranded woman was not in his plans. Offering her a ride wasn't either,
but the more he was around her, the more he liked her. Claire was on the run,
grateful for the man who stopped to help, and discovered her traveling
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companion was someone she could fall for. But as her secrets came out, so did
the danger. With the help of the LSI Keepers, can Levi untangle Claire's
mystery in time to save her life? Lighthouse Security Investigations The
security and investigation company is filled with handpicked men and women from
the SEALs, Rangers, Special Forces, Deltas, and Air Force Special Ops. All
trained in CIA Special Operations, the Keepers were the best of the best and
ready to take on any mission.
Carson Maryann Jordan 2022-03-15 Only one thing mattered… making his security
and investigation business a success. Lighthouse Security Investigation West
Coast. Carson Dyer spent years creating his business, partnering with a former
Special Forces leader who owns the original LSI. Determined to make it as
successful as possible, he gives one hundred percent to the effort. No
distractions. No way. Not him. Until her. Jeannie Carnes. Former military
nurse. Burned-out ER nurse. Volunteer Red Cross nurse. And she lands in the
middle of LSI- WC investigation into a cartel drug lord. She wants answers. He
wants her safe. Will either of them get what they want? Only if they give in to
what they need… each other. Lighthouse Security Investigations The security and
investigation company is filled with handpicked men and women from the SEALs,
Rangers, Special Forces, Deltas, and Air Force Special Ops. All trained in CIA
Special Operations, the Keepers were the best of the best and ready to take on
any mission.
Protecting Her Heart Maryann Jordan 2022-01-04 He’d known poverty… but overcame
the odds to become the Chief of Police of a tiny beach town. She’d known
wealth… but barely survived her world crashing. Wyatt Newman wanted to serve
and protect. Millie Addair needed a place to hide and heal. Opposites attract,
but can it last? When the world she left behind comes looking for her, will
Wyatt be able to protect her life and her heart? Baytown Boys… Military duty
called them away to war zones, but after tours overseas, the group of friends
found their way back home as men, seeking the peaceful little seaside town.
Now, the band of brothers, together once more, work to provide a place for less
fortunate veterans to call home.
Come Home to Deep River Jackie Ashenden 2020-07-28 First in a bold, sexy new
small-town Alaska contemporary romance series from Jackie Ashenden Deep River,
Alaska boasts a fiercely independent though small population. The people who
live here love it, and they don't much care what anyone else thinks. Until the
day Silas Quinn comes back and tells them an oil reserve has been found below
the town and now it's neighbor vs. neighbor. Some want to take the money and
run, while others want to tell the oil company to put its rigs where the sun
don't shine. Hope Dawson never expected to leave Deep River. Her mom needs her.
Her grandfather died and left her the local hangout to run. Her dreams of
college and adventure died long ago. Until Silas comes back to town, holding
the key to set her free. But freedom means she loses him again, and he's the
one she's really always wanted. "Tantalizing and explosive."—Publishers Weekly
Starred review for Mine to Take
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Coming Home Maryann Jordan 2016-11-04 Mitch Evans came back home to the little
coast town to become the Baytown Police Chief. The bonus? Reuniting with his
childhood friend and teenage crush. Victoria Bradford came back to Baytown to
run the Sea Glass Inn after her grandmother’s death, ready for a simpler life.
When the new Police Chief showed up on her doorstep, her heart skipped a beat
as old memories came rushing back. When one of Tori’s guests died from
poisoning and the evidence points to Tori as being the intended victim, Mitch
isdesperate to find the killer before he strikes again. Winner of the Readers
Favorite 5-Star Review! Baytown Boys… Military duty called them away to war
zones, but after tours overseas, the group of friends found their way back home
as men, seeking the peaceful little seaside town. Now, the band of brothers,
together once more, work to provide a place for less fortunate veterans to call
home.
Sunset Flames Maryann Jordan 2018-05-22 Military duty called them away to war
zones, but after tours overseas, the group of friends found their way back home
as men, seeking the peaceful little seaside town. Now, the band of brothers,
together once more, work to provide a place for less fortunate veterans to call
home. Zac Hamilton, one of the original Baytown Boys, had returned from the
Navy to become the Fire Chief for the small town. But, the Eastern Shore was
gripped in fear as an arsonist continued to set fires all over the county just
after sunset. Madelyn Stover returned reluctantly to Baytown to bury her
estranged father, but finding journals he had written left her wondering what
secrets her parent’s marriage had held. A fire on her property led Zac to the
beautiful newcomer and as they grew closer, discovered they had more in common
than either realized. When the arsonist strikes too close to home again, can
Zac keep his promise to keep her safe? **The language and sexual scenes in the
book are similar to what you would see in an R rated movie, therefore the book
is for 18+ readers.**
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